
From: Leora Tanjuatco  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 12:39 PM 
To: epc@mountainview.gov 
Subject: Agenda Item 6.1 
 
Dear Environmental Planning Commission, 
 
As a Mountain View homeowner and resident, I wholeheartedly support building as much 
housing as we can as a part of this housing element cycle. 
 
Housing policy is environmental policy, and I feel so lucky to live in a place that has a lot of 
transit, and some bike lanes. We should make room for as many people as we can. Thank you for 
your service to our community! 
 
Leora Tanjuatco Ross 
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